
 

 

To the Productivity Commission 

 

While this submission is short and informal, I wanted to take a moment to let you know that in my 

capacity as a Waste Communications Officer and Educator over the last four years, there have been 

countless times which members of the community have raised the importance Right to Repair with 

me. 

As could be assumed by the nature of my work, the themes of these conversations revolve around 

concerns that the amount of waste being generated by these products. There is a growing 

awareness that E-Waste is one of the major new challenges in our society’s trajectory, and it’s 

having a detrimental effect on the planet.  

Another theme I can recall being raised is that facilitating more jobs in Repair is an important agenda 

to support with economic instruments. The view shared with me is that repair work is uniquely 

fulfilling and meaningful occupation and taps into the joy and satisfaction many people feel by fixing 

items. 

I agree with the members of the community who have approached me with these sentiments and 

hope that they can be considered in your deliberations.  

Thanks for taking the time to undertake this review and I wish your team all the best. 
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